
 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Information about Sir Thomas Rich's Open Days: 
 
Sir Thomas Rich’s Open Days 4-5 May 
Sir Thomas Rich’s School warmly invites prospective pupils and their parents to our Open Days on Wednesday 4 
and Thursday 5 May. Aimed at pupils currently in Years 4 and 5, the Open Days are a great opportunity to hear 
from the Head, meet students, find out more about the admissions process and take a tour on a normal school 
day. 
 
There are three sessions each day and places can be booked athttps://strschool.co.uk/admissions/open-days. 
 
Location 
Sir Thomas Rich’s, Oakleaze, Gloucester GL2 0LF. 
 
About Sir Thomas Rich’s 
Sir Thomas Rich’s is a selective secondary school with Academy status for boys in Years 7-11 and young men 
and women in the Sixth Form. More information about Sir Thomas Rich’s can be found in our School Prospectus, 
and within the Admissions section of the website: 
 
Prospectus 
Admission Information 
Virtual Tour

https://strschool.co.uk/admissions/open-days
http://cleverpaper.co.uk/sirthomasrich/prospectus/mobile/index.html#p=1
http://cleverpaper.co.uk/sirthomasrich/admissions/mobile/index.html#p=1
https://virtualtourcompany.co.uk/SirThomasRichs/index.html
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